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April 12, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 317:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which:

Requires public bodies that conduct public meetings to post online instructions explaining how
public may access written records and other informational materials presented at public meetings.

Requires public body to retain written records and other informational materials presented at
public meetings at central location maintained by public body that is easily accessible by members
of public.

These requirements are the minimum that should be required of public bodies.
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